
Hydro's Test Lab is the first to be certified by the
Hydraulic Institute (HI) Pump Test Lab Approval

Program

We are very pleased to announce that Hydro’s Test Lab is
the first test lab to be certified by the Hydraulic Institute in
their new pump test approval program.

The Hydraulic Institute which will celebrate 100 years of industry leadership in 2016 is a prestigious
organization  which  develops  and  delivers  comprehensive  industry  standards  and  educational
programs.

Special thanks to Hydro’s Jeff Johnson, General Manager of the Test Lab and Ares Panagoulias Test
Lab Engineer whose dedicated efforts in working with the accreditation team were critical  to the
approval of our test lab.
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